
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing 

Mrs Dickson’s last day is Thursday, 

remember you are welcome to come in 

to say goodbye.  

 

 

Term 3 Week 5 

Sorry for the delay in the newsletter 

this week but as you will see not too 

much to mention that is new.  

Thank you to everyone who attended 

the fantastic Taste of Scotland event. 

It was lovely to see so many people 

from our school and wider 

community come together. A big well 

done to the senior class and Mrs 

Magalon for all of your hard work.  

We have noticed at school pick up 

time that some children are reverting 

to climbing over the fence out on to 

the road or into the park. Can I 

remind everyone that children should 

be exiting through the front gate. 

The main reasons for this were pupil 

safety, damage to the fence and our 

opportunity to make sure that 

everyone who needed picked up was 

picked up safely. 

We also had a traffic survey 

completed of the surrounded are to 

the school. The main things that 

were picked up was during drop off 

and pick up time. Under no 

circumstances should children be 

dropped off on the zig zag lines 

outside of the school gate.  Can we 

please ask that parents park their 

car before allowing children to exit. 

The survey has suggested that we try 

to get a park and stride in place for 

when a car drop off is necessary and 

the JRSO are working on road safety 

at the moment. Look out for more on 

this. 

 

 

 

 

Ready      Respectful      Aspiring 

Marykirk Update 

Week Beginning  

05/02/24 

Spring Garden Clear up 

We are asking for parent and 

pupil volunteers to help us to 

tidy up the Garden/polytunnel, 

cut back the willow and 

potential help us to create a 

wild flower garden. Once we 

have numbers and possible 

dates the plan would be to 

come in one Saturday and 

work together to make our 

grounds summer ready.  Can 

you email the school your 

availability if you are 

interested.  

Survey still Open 

Vision, Values and Aims 

Along with the children we 

are going to be updating our 

Vision, Values and Aims. This 

is a big job and requires input 

from all stakeholders. We 

have started looking at vision 

and ask you to click on the 

link and fill out the quick 

questionnaire.  

https://forms.office.com/e/PpvJw

h8c5r 

https://forms.office.com/e/PpvJwh8c5r
https://forms.office.com/e/PpvJwh8c5r

